EMBAJADA DEL PERU
EN SUIZA

Bern, 8th of August 2016

Dr. Richard Fried|

President

Latin American Chamber of Commerce in Switzerland
Kasernenstrasse 11

8004 Zurich

Dear Dr. Friedl,

Please find enclosed herewith, the copy of the letter from H.E. the President of
the Republic of Peru, Pedro Pablo Kuczynski, regarding his election.

Best regards,

Thierry Roca- R;k[lladner

Ambassador
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July 4th, 2016

Dr. Richard Fried|

President

Latin American Chamber of Commerce in Switzerland
Switzerland

Dear Richard,

Thank you very much for your letter dated June 12"™, 2016, in
which you and your Managing Director, Mr. Joaquin Fischer, express our
congratulations.

We are confident in the future of Peru and we will do our best for
our country,

Best regards,

Pedro Pablo Kuczynsk
Elected President of the RepVblic of Peru
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